
•• UNITED STATES 

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20545 

Docket Nos. 50-237 
and~ 

Dr. Chester P. Siess 
Chairman, Advisory Comnittee 

April 25, 1972. 

on Reactor Safeguards · · • 
u. S. Atomic Energy Comnission 
Washington, D. C. 20545 

Dear Dr, Siess: 

Sixteen (16) copies of the following are transmitted for the 

Comnittee's information: 

Letter from Commonwealth Edison Company dated April 6, 
1972, reporting that the inspection of the Dresden 
Unit No. 3 torus will take place during the first 
refueling outage which is presently scheduled for 
the fall of 1973. · 

Enclosures: 
As stated 

Sincerely, 

9Jr;,~1:fif/~,-<;l4,~ .. , ~6~ 
Donald J. Skovholt 
Assistant Director 

for Reactor Operations 
Division of Reactor Licensing 




